
Happy New Year! 
 

 
 
Important Dates in January: 
Tuesday, January 10, Music with Mrs. McDonald 
Thursday, January 12, Teddy Bear Day 
 
Tips and Reminders; 
*Please make sure your child has a coat everyday. Also encourage them to 
work on putting their coat on by themselves. 
*Having 2 weeks off of school may seem like a lifetime to your 3 year old. For 
some coming back to preschool will feel exciting, while for others it may feel 
like the first day. Remember to put on a smile, give them one hug, one kiss and 
wave goodbye! 
*Remember that class starts at 9 am and we ask you to wait to enter the 
building until that time. 
*As we begin to work on number sense, have fun with your child at home by 
counting anything and everything.... vegetables on your plate, toys in 
the bathtub, chairs at the table...count it all! 
 
What we are doing in January: 
*Introducing numbers and counting. 
*Learning and reciting nursery rhymes to encourage pre-reading and making at 
least one famous nursery rhyme character 
*Bringing our favorite Teddy Bear, singing Teddy Bear songs and making a 
bear craft on January 12th. 
 
Looking Ahead.... 
If you know anyone looking for a preschool next year we will be 
hosting tours on Tuesday, Feb. 7th and Thursday, March 2nd. 
Anyone can tour between 9:30 and 11 AM. No appointment is 
needed. Registration will begin for current families February 28th 
and open registration will begin March 7th.	
  


